
THE WHITE HOUSE

WAS HI N GTO N

November 2, 1987

,,_ Dear Speaker Loftus:

On behalf of the President, I would like to thank you for

":°<_/ forwarding NCSL Resolution No. 217 urging the Congress to permit

citizens of U.S territories to vote in presidential elections.

Please be advised that your correspondence will be shared with

the appropriate officials in the U.S. Department of Interior for
their review.

If I can be of furthur assistance on this or any other matter,

please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

/

( K. Kae Rairdin

Special Assistant to the President
for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable Tom Loftus

Speaker of the House
Chair, SFA

444 North Capitol Street, NW
Suite 500

Washington, DC 20001
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